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	ERCOT/Market Segment Impacts and Benefits


Instructions:  To allow for comprehensive PRR consideration, please fill out each block below completely, even if your response is “none,” “not known,” or “not applicable.”  Wherever possible, please include reasons, explanations, and cost/benefit analyses pertaining to the PRR.

	
	Impact
	Benefit

	
	Business
	Computer Systems
	

	ERCOT
	
	
	

	MARKET SEGMENT
	
	
	

	Consumer
	
	
	

	LSE:
General, Including NOIE
	
	
	

	LSE:
CR & REP
	
	
	

	QSE
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	TDSP
	
	
	


	Comments


The OOM portion of this protocol needs to be removed.

OPC’s position is that having this as a general PRR creates a market inefficiency.  It is a way for a low cost unit to potentially withhold, then force an RMR contract and later undercut the RMR contract and take a percentage of the difference.  OPC is worried about the implications this has on the wholesale market in general.  Our preference is that these regulatory alternatives to the wholesale market did not exist.  The reality is that such arrangements can save the market money.  It is our preference to keep their application to a minimum.
Other issues with the application of the PRR include:
· The PRR should speak to the payments of an MRA. 

· ERCOT should gat a recommendation from TAC before it takes the MRA to the Board for approval.
· The exit strategy from MRA contracting circumstance needs to be defined more clearly. 
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